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Coronavirus 
The current site arrangements will remain in place until further notice. 
 
The school office will be closed for face to face transactions.  To speak to the office please telephone on 01455 
212294 or email office@higham-on-the-hill.leics.sch.uk.  Please do email teaching staff with any concerns, they are 
more than happy to answer any queries you may have. 
 
Help control the virus 
To protect yourself and others, when you leave home you must: 
• wash hands - keep washing your hands regularly 
• cover face - wear a face covering over your nose and mouth in enclosed spaces 
• make space - stay at least a metre away from people not in your household 
If you are feeling unwell, get a test and do not leave home for at least 10 days. 
 

 
Class 1 Message 

 On Monday please can all pupils in Class 1 can bring a pair of named wellies to keep in school. 
 
Please remember to send your child with a coat every day.  Please only send book bookbags to school on Mondays 
and Fridays. Thank you 

After School Clubs 
Historically we have provided a childcare after school club.  This service is under subscribed and we would like to ask 
all parents on their opinion on future use of this facility.   
Do you think you would use this service going forward? 
Would you prefer the After School club to be more activity based (ie art, music), and finish at say 4.30pm? 
Please email your comments on after school clubs to office@higham-on-the-hill.leics.sch.uk. 
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Class 2 News 
In class 2 they have celebrated their achievements from the first week back in school. They have also been practising 
their handwriting along with lots of other great activities. 

 
Class 4 News 

Class 4 have had a lovely week.  They have created stimulating art work in the school grounds.  The art was inspired 
by artist Andy Goldsworthy. Joy, love, peace and hope being key messages for us returning to school. 
They also branched out into the school field to estimate the height of trees and to make height comparisons. They 
used a pen or pencil to guide their partners to a distance equal to each tree height, then measured. It actually 
worked! 

 
Twitter 

Our Twitter name has been updated to reflect the change in name of our academy trust.  For lots of information 
about what is happening please now follow us on twitter @highamrise.   

 
First Time School Admissions And Infant To Junior School Transfers 

Parents of children who will be four years old before 1st September 2021 will need to apply for their first school place 
at an infant or primary school. 
First time admissions to school are not automatic.  All parents need to apply – even for their child to attend the 
catchment area school for their home address.  
Attendance at our pre-school does not guarantee access to our main school and all parents will need to make an 
application in the usual way. 
The closing date for applications is 15th January 2021.  Applications received after this date will be considered as late 
and may not be offered a place at any of their preferred schools. 
Please apply on line at www.leicestershire.gov.uk/admissions. 
For more information, contact School Admissions on 0116 305 6684 or email: admissions@leics.gov.uk.            

Transfer to Secondary School 
Parents of Year 6 children need to apply for their child’s secondary school place by 31st October 2020.   Please apply 
on line at www.leicestershire.gov.uk/admissions. 
For more information, contact School Admissions on 0116 305 6684 or email: admissions@leics.gov.uk. 
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Parenting in a Pandemic 

 
Dates for your diary 

Friday 16th October 3.15pm - School Closes for Autumn Half Term 
Monday 26th October 8.45am – School Opens for the second half of the Autumn Term 
Friday 18th December 3.15pm – School Closes for the Christmas Holidays 
Tuesday 5th January 2021 8.45am – School Opens for the Spring Term 
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Internet Safety 

 
For more information visit  https://nationalonlinesafety.com/ 
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